

Todd and Frances Peter 236 Fairview Road Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear Town of Palm Beach,

I have been informed of the Palm Beach Country Club's plans to build a padel court or courts on their property between Fairview and Country Club Roads.

I have played the game of padel numerous times, and have found it to be a fun, elegant game that utilizes many of the same skills one uses in tennis and squash. When played correctly, one can experience an aerobic workout similar to that of tennis and/or squash and because of the equipment used in padel, the game is far quieter than tennis or squash.

As a resident on Fairview Road, I am fully supportive of the club's initiative to move forward with building padel courts on the property.

Thank you,

Todd Peter

(561)281-0031